
Overall Coordinators for Food - Continuing Committee, March 9 

 

We will be working with the cooks to plan menus this spring. Please remind Friends in your 

meetings to indicate special dietary needs in their registration. All of our coordinator positions 

are filled. Friends are reminded of the importance of volunteering to help with serving, cleanup 

and dishes during annual sessions, as well as helping with kitchen cleanup on Sunday.  

 

Beth Schobernd and Diane Dennis 


